HOUSE or MERCY

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Williamsburg House of Mercy:

Dear Williamsburg House of Mercy Community:

We write to share that Shannon Woloszynowski has resigned from her role as Executive Director of
Williamsburg House of Mercy effective March 9, 2023. We appreciate Shannon’s contributions to our
community over the years, and we thank her for her leadership.

Shannon began her ministry with Saint Bede Catholic Church in June of 2013. As the Social Ministry
services of the parish grew, she became Executive Director of Williamsburg House of Mercy in 2016. We
are grateful for her efforts to grow the organization and its mission forward to where we are today.

Please join us in wishing Shannon well in her future endeavors and recognizing her for her service to
Williamsburg House of Mercy.

Liz Buckley will be taking on the duties of Interim Executive Director and will assume these responsibilities
immediately. We are confident that she will provide exceptional leadership while we seek to permanently
fill this role.

As we navigate this transition, Williamsburg House of Mercy remains committed to fostering a positive,
supportive environment for those we serve. We thank you for your support and promise to keep you
informed as we continue to provide compassionate, human services to our community.

If you have any immediate questions, please direct them to Fr. Eric Ayers, President of the Williamsburg
House of Mercy Board of Directors. We will provide updates on the next steps when information becomes
available.



